
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
4/10/2019 

 
Attendance:  Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Lara Sargent, Frank Montuori, Janet Montuori, Ken Perley, 

Joyce Thompson, Russ Lane, Peter Anderson 
 
Updates: The group discussed the town meeting and that many names, information and 

corrections were gotten that night. Joyce mentioned contacting an auxiliary member 
about getting a list of veterans from the Legion. Ken will update the list with the 
latest information. 

 
 Peter thinks the cost of the path will be $10-15,000. He scheduled a site visit with the 

DEP for April 23rd at 10am that will include three people from the State. Peter will 
show them the diagram of the project and get feedback. He might stake out the path 
before the visit and he encouraged other committee members to come to this meeting 
as well. Peter discussed possible materials involved – about 300 cubic yards of 
material for the base and a finer material on the top. This would allow something like 
pavers to be installed in the future if the group decided to do so. A stabilization cloth 
would be laid under the base as well. Brick pavers were discussed and that if there 
were names on bricks then those could be used for the edges or borders so people 
don’t walk on the names.  

 
 Armed Forces Day is Saturday, May 18th so the group discussed having a celebration 

that day. The group thought this could be a morning event that offers coffee, tea, 
juice, donuts, etc. from 8-10 am. 

 
 The group discussed cleaning and updating the veteran’s plaque at the town hall.  
 
 Ken mentioned having an updated veteran’s list at the reunion Sandra has been 

planning so people can check and update that list. 
 
  
 
Next Steps:  1. Gather a more specific list of materials 
   2. Thank you notes at next meeting 
   3. Ken will check out the Veteran’s plaque at the town hall 
   4. Lara will research grants 
    
 
 
Next Meeting: 5/8/2019 
 
 
 
    
    
    


